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On June 26, 2008, the Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board and its 
staff intend to conduct a site visit to the Taltson Twin Gorges hydroelectric plant. At 
Twin Gorges, the Review Board will be accompanied by Dan Grabke of Dezé Energy 
Corporation, who will guide them around the current facilities and site of the proposed 
Expansion Project. 
 
A report, including photographs, will be produced following the visit and it will be placed 
in the public registry and on the MVEIRB web site. 
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